Cowra Cherry Blossom Festival

Kuniko Nakano gave a full demonstration of Ohara School Ikebana at the **Cowra Japanese Garden** in September, which was enthusiastically received by a wide audience.





The Iris Society (NSW)

Annual Exhibition at Blackheath on 20 October 2018. Participation by Ikebana International members would be welcome

You must be a member to vote at the AGM. Subscription is now \$110 to cover the cost of bank fees to transfer to Japan.





Ikebana International Sydney Chapter #36 Inc

ADJOURNED ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING
THURSDAY 18th OCTOBER
2018
at 10.00AM
at the Chatswood Bowling Club,
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood

Join us for morning tea.

9.30am Practice Exhibition – using Iris

10.00am **Business Meeting** – presentation of annual accounts

10.30am *Ikebana Demonstration*

10.45am Guest Speaker on Bushfire Awareness

12.30pm Close of meeting

Guests welcome \$5.00

For any enquiries please contact our Secretary, Faye Brock on email ikebanasydney@hotmail.com or mobile 0413 564 256 Website:

https://www.sydneyikebana.org

II Sydney Chapter website

We are looking to add contact details Sydney Chapter members teaching classes of Ikebana. If you would like to have your name and contact number/email on the website will you please send your details to our Secretary, Faye Brock.

Registration for the II North & Central American Conference is now open! Conference Dates are Oct. 27-31, 2019

The website can be accessed from ikebanadallas.org and click on "18th NCARC Registration" link or this link which takes you right to all the Conference information and registration pages.

Registration before December 31, 2018 saves each registrant \$100.

September Annual General Meeting

The Committee members appointed at the AGM were unchanged from last vear. We do need some new members to join the Committee.

The meeting was adjourned for the presentation of the annual accounts on 18 October.

Special Guest Speaker was Mrs Elizabeth Hole, a World Champion Archer. Members were most interested to learn how she became involved in Archery. Elizabeth has offered an opportunity to any members who would like to try out this different sport - contact Faye Brock for details. Ikebana demonstrations at the meeting were given by Mrs Pat Walters (Chiko School) and Mrs Masae Ako (Sogetsu School).



NOVEMBER CHRISTMAS MINERIM

THURSDAY 15 NOVEMBER

We will have a special meeting with a

SALE OF IKEBANA CONTAINERS, **ACCESSORIES AND BOOKS**

Books will include old editions by Mr Norman Sparnon and vases from our former member Mrs Betty Sands.

Bring your own contributions clearly priced, and take home something different.

Committee Members will provide a sumptuous morning tea with a Japanese flavour.